
 

 
September 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Year 11 Mock examinations 

1. I write to inform you that your child will soon be sitting 
English mock examinations in readiness for the GCSE English 
Language exams this coming November.   These mock exams will 
allow Year 11 learners to practise the exam skills they have been 
developing in their English lessons. 

2. The first mock was an English Walking Talking Mock conducted 
during lessons from the week beginning 26th September.   On this occasion, English 
teachers guided learners through the paper and offered advice and support as learners 
were working. The second mock exam will take place on Tuesday 11th October in the 
Main Hall under normal exam conditions.  The exam will start at 12:45pm promptly 
following Break 1. The exam will run for two hours and all learners must remain in the 
Main Hall until the exam finishes. This may mean that learners need to remain in the 
Main Hall a short while after 2:45pm. Learners who are entitled to extra time will be 
able to stay into the second break resulting in them finishing after 2:45pm. Please note 
that learners with concessions will be in a separate room; this room may different for 
the mocks and the actual exam. 

3. English revision sessions are underway and take place every Tuesday in FCO2 
from 2:45pm-3:45pm.  We would encourage all learners to attend as this is an 
excellent way for them to receive extra support in the areas where they need it. 

4. The actual GCSE exams will take place in November: Unit 2, Monday 7th 

November and Unit 3, Wednesday 9th November.  

5. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions about these 
arrangements.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
R Morgan 
rmorgan@yht.wales 


